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Mary Anne Davis 

465 Edmund Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN  55103-1608 

 

VIA EMAIL:  davis118@umn.edu 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 465 Edmund Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Davis: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 2nd at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 

Hearing Officer, recommended that your matter be referred back to the Legislative Hearing on 

Tuesday, December 6, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  By this time, you would 

have talked to NeighborWorks or other non-profit organizations about funds to replace the roof. 

 

If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang  

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c:   Lisa Martin 
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